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20 July 2020 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Our Family Day Care Officer in Beacon, 

Courtney Begley and partner Brendon 

have welcomed a healthy new boy  

called Zachary.  

 

We wish her, Brendan and big sister 

Rose all the best during these precious 

times.   

 

AQUATIC CENTRE UPGRADE  UPDATE 

Construction of the balance tanks has now been completed and 

works have commenced on the main pool bowl.  Continued over 

pageé. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



AQUATIC CENTRE UPGRADE CONTINUED: 

The Wet Deck guttering system has been installed and they are currently working on the base of 

the pool.   Shire staff have started working on putting together the documentation for the facility in 

preparation for the opening later this year.   

 

 

 

 


